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Attention Consumers: E-Fax is available as a way to submit your monthly Surplus bills without visiting our office.





Electronic-Fax (E-Fax) is a safe and secure method for consumers to submit medical bills to meet their monthly surplus obligations. This easy process begins with you, the consumer, faxing your medical bills (paid and/or unpaid) to 917-639-0645. The fax will be processed by the Medical Assistance Program in the same fashion as if you walked it into our office.





Fax machines can be found at local drug stores, Laundromats, stationery stores or other neighborhood stores for a small fee.





Always fax the completed E-Fax Medical Bills cover sheet along with your bills. You will receive a notice by mail informing you of our determination.  





If you have any questions, you may call the HRA Medicaid Helpline at 1-888-692-6116.
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E-Fax is here!











